
Unfortunately, due to a severe water leak 

that caused major damage, the town hall 

is currently closed. Alternate locations for 

town hall meetings will be posted on the 

front door and at the Sedalia Post Office.  

Feel free to drop a note in the box on the 

townhall door. Also, emails and voicemails are 

checked regularly.  

Contact us at sedaliatownhall@gmail.com, or leave a 

phone message at (336) 449-1132. 

*We apologize for any inconvenience 

this may cause. 

 


